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Negotiation – TRANSERVICE 

Bulletin #10 
 

 

 
 SM/vs/COPE 343 

To:  Ontario Local Presidents with Transervice Units 
Ontario Transervice Caucus Delegates 
Ontario National Representatives servicing Transervice Units  

 
*Please distribute to your Transervice members  
 
 
 
Greetings Sisters and Brothers, 
 
Your Ontario bargaining Committee has completed proofing the new collective agreement and it is 
at the printers now. 
 
As stated in the past bargaining updates the retro dollars have been deposited into your Health 
Care spending account for 2022. 
 
We encourage you to fully utilize this negotiated benefit over 2022. 
 
 
In solidarity,  
 
Your Transervice Bargaining Committee:  
 
Gavin Parker-Nance, Committeeperson    Chris Nascimento, Committeeperson  
Scott Shafer, Committeeperson     Scott McIlmoyle, National Representative  
 
 
 


